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A public hearing was held by the Department of Cultural Affairs and Museum of New Mexico Regents on April 3
and April 6, 2018 for the purpose of repealing 4.51.57 MAC and replacing it with a new rule 4.51.57 NMAC. On
November 16, 2018, the Museum of New Mexico Board of Regents repealed the current version of 4.51.57 NMAC
and adopted a new rule 4.51.57 NMAC. The Department of Cultural Affairs Secretary repealed the current version
of 4.51.57 NMAC and adopted the new version of 4.51.57 NMAC on November 28, 2018. The new version of
4.51.57 NMAC will be effective December 27, 2018.



